
 

 
 
   

September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: A trip to Nuneaton Mosque – Edward Street 
Date –Wednesday 18th October   
 
We are proud to announce the details of our educational school trip to the Nuneaton 
Mosque. This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to understand and have an 
awareness of other cultures in Nuneaton. The aim of this trip is to allow pupils to gain 
first-hand experience of subject material that is relevant to Religious Education, 
History and pupil cultural awareness. The Mosque will provide your child with 
inspiration and experiences that will stay with them.  
 
There will be no cost for the trip as pupils will be walked to and from the Mosque. 
However, we ask that students wear a suitable coat for the day’s weather.  
 
Pupils will be required to bring something to cover their head, this may be a scarf or 
hat, to show an awareness of the beliefs of others.  We will leave school at 9am and 
return at 12:30pm.  
 
There is a limited number of spaces on the trip so places will be issued on a first come, 
first served basis.          
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss the visit, please contact the Religious 
Education department.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss B Harsley 
Teacher of Religious Education 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reply slip: Please return to Miss Harsley in room M103 by Monday 25th 
September.  
 
I would like my child:  ………………………………….………..  Form:   ………………… 
to take part in the School Trip to Nuneaton Mosque on Wednesday 18th October 2023 
 
Signed:…………..………………………………………………….Date:…………………... 
Parent/Carer 
 
Does your child have any food allergies? If yes please state 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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